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21st March 2019
Dear Parents

The Friends of the School will be organising an entry to the Salisbury Schools Mini-Marathon this year which will take place on Saturday 18th May 2019 at Laverstock Schools Site. On the day the pupils will be supported by the Friends of the School and parents.
The race for adults will start at 9.15 a.m. with pupil races following at half hourly intervals.  Please note that parents are not permitted to run alongside a child without obtaining prior permission from the Organisers in writing.    
The mini-marathon is open to all Key Stage 2 pupils (Skylark and Osprey Classes).  The cost of entering the mini-marathon is £5.00 per pupil and we will need to ask parents to fund this.   Parents will need to transport pupils to and from Laverstock on the day. There will be a parking charge of £2.00 at the Laverstock Sports and Social Club.  

If your child would like to take part in the mini-marathon please fill in the slip below and return to the school office in an envelope marked “Mini-Marathon” with the payment of £5.00 by Friday 29th March 2019 as we will need to send off the names of pupils taking part shortly after this date.   Please check that you have booked the date into your diary as by signing up you will be making a commitment to attend on the day.  We need to know who is going to take part in advance as we have to put pupils into team groups and it makes the organisation of the day difficult if pupils that are expected to attend do not arrive on the day.   If your child is entered into the mini marathon you are giving your permission for your child’s name to be included in the programme. 
Yours sincerely

The Friends of Great Wishford School
…………………………………………………………………………………………..

Name ……………………………………………      Class ……………………….

Would like to take part in the mini-marathon
I enclose £5.00 to cover the cost of entering the mini-marathon.

Signed ……………………………………………….     Date ……………………….

